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Letter No.: 94-71To: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons
All County Pickle Coordinators

TO CLARIFY PICKLE/PERSONAL CARE SERVICES PROGRAM (PCSP) FISCAL FUNDING

The purpose of this letter is to clarify state funding of Plckle/PCSP cases. Page 3, paragraph 3 of All County  
Welfare Directors Letter No. 94-53 states "County allocations will be increased to fund the one-time costs  
for these conversions as a procedural item through Medi-Cal county administrative cost funding. This means  
that counties will be reimbursed based on a percentage of the statewide case count. This funding will be  
distributed in January 1995. If Pickle eligibility is established for these conversion cases, the cases will be  
reported as "continuing cases" on the MC 237.

If you have any questions, please contact Sylvia Finberg of my staff at (916) 657-0080.

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 
GLENDA ARELLANO for 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch


